
Memorial Day observance

May 18, 2020 

Dear P.S. 234 Families, 

On Monday, May 25, 2020 there will be no “Remote Learning” in observance of 
Memorial Day. Please note that student attendance will not be taken on this day. We 
hope that you have a restful extended weekend with loved ones and we look 
forward to seeing you back on Google Classroom on Tuesday, May 26, 2020. 

As always, you may visit our school website at www.ps234queens.com, for updates 
and resources. 

Please stay safe, be well and stay strong PS 234 Families. We all miss you dearly 
and hope to see you soon. 

Sincerely  

Dora Danner, Principal 


